Invitation to

Summer Camp Holstebro 2019

3. august —17. august 2019

This year you get the chance to be a part of the Rotary Summer Camp in Holstebro. For
two weeks you will be a part of a great and exciting camp, which will take place in the
heart of Jutland in Denmark. The area is known for its amazing nature, culture and histo-
ry. The theme for this years camp is therefore “Hav, Fjord, A” (Sea, bay, brooks). On be-
half of all the organisers of the camp, we are very excited to give you the invitation be-

low:

Homepage:
Participants:

Age range:

Camp language:

Camp rules:

Location:

Program:

2 from each country, max. 24 participants

18 — 24 years of age

English

We expect the participants to understand and accept the principles in Rotary for
youth exchange. The social aspect is very important for the participants and there
fore intoxication ist not tolerated.

You spend the first week together at the military base in Holstebro. At the mid
weekend you go canoeing and stay overnight in tents. In the second week you will

live in private homes with rotarian families.

The final program will be published on the camp
homepage , as soon as the planning is finished.

At the camp we offer you:

. Opportunity to socialise and exchange cultural understanding
. Opportunity to visit local attractions and places of cultural interest
. Visit at local farms and firms with focus on sustainability

. Enjoy the fabulous nature and beaches around Holstebro



You should bring: Practical clothes, shoes and a bag suitable for canoeing and outdoor activities
Costs: The camp fee is 130€ and must be payed in cash at arrival. Pocket money for per-
sonal use and to cover the travel expenses to/from the camp in Holstebro. Travel

insurance to cover against illness, accidents and third part damages.

Arrival and departure:

We expect you to arrive in Holstebro during Saturday 3. august. We expect you to
depart from Holstebro during Saturday 17. august.

Application: Use the EEMA short term aplication

The form must be filled out and sent by e-mail to

We are looking forward to welcoming you at the Summer camp in Holstebro 2019.

Best regards,

the Rotary Clubs in the Holstebro region




